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Mr. Butler,

I'm writing in support of the Birch Solar Farm
project. I think solar is a much better cost saving and
renewable method of generating power. We have the
space here and will needyyor collaborative forms of
power generation certainly in the near future. This won't
be environmentally damaging or dirty like fracking or
coal is.

Mrs. Sandra Kich
2531 Debbie Drive
Lima, OH 45807
Lima , OH 45807
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